15th January 2022

Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and made special memories with friends and family. I have been made to feel so welcome by the incredibly passionate staff and supportive community so thank you.

Welcome back to what will be an action-packed Spring Term. The children have come back raring to go and the staff have planned exciting, fun and engaging learning opportunities which I'm looking forward to hearing all about each week.

If you have any questions or would like to find out more about the curriculum, please don't hesitate to contact us. Mrs Woodman



Stars of the week











Diary Dates

Tuesday 18th January Drama & Dance club starts Wednesdays - Arts & Crafts Club Thursdays - Year 3 & 4 Swimming. Games Club

Class News

Class One will be exploring the topic "Home and Away" this half term. We will be sharing places we have visited and comparing them to our local environment. Our main areas of focus will be the Lake District and Kenya. If you have any postcards, souvenirs or photos to share from your trips and you are happy for your child to bring them in please do. Homework this half term will be a Seesaw project on countries.















This week, **Class Two** have begun to explore their new topic "The Indus Valley", which is centred around an ancient civilisation discovered to be living around 4,500 years ago in northern India. We will be learning all about the people who lived during this time, the cities they built and what clues we have about how they lived their lives. Our learning will also incorporate some exploration of modern-day India and what life is like there now. In Art, we have started to explore Rangoli and Mandala patterns. We have learned about the features of these and started to create our own Mandala patterns.